
Oct 7, 2013 Renovation meeting  4p.m. at the Iron County Courthouse. 

Present-Jack Prospero, Dorothy Walesewicz, Joe Walesewicz, Bill Thomas, Paul Mullard, Bob Glatczak,  

Bob Traczyk.   Absent- Dan Stephani 

Others Present-Joe Pinardi, Gretchen Giancola, Carol Romanowski, &Pat DiLuna. 

Bob Traczyk certified that the meeting was properly posted. 

The minutes August 6, 2013 were read. 

Dorothy noted that the old kitchen stoves, have been sold. 

Communications-none 

Joe Walesewicz reported on the finances-Arvid Sivula finished the electrical work.  Range Art donated 

money from the open house in July & Joe Walesewicz bought 2 serving carts that were suggested last 

meeting. 

Motion by Thomas 2nd by Prospero to approve finance report.  Balance is $6,647.44 in the checking 

account.  Motion Carried 

 Bill Thomas thinks we should buy two more serving carts for weddings. 

RSVP dinner was detailed by Dorothy Walesewicz-November 2, 2013 rental date-meal will start at 

12:30pm 

Quilters will rent hall for $100 for November 16, 2013 this is a fundraiser for renovation.   

Other possible fundraiser mentioned by Dorothy was a antique wedding dresses on Mother’s day. 

Pat DiLUna had a question about repair of the backdrop on the stage.  Joe & Dorothy fixed the tear & 

Pat Di Luna will work on repairing the patch with similar paint. 

Old business-floor replacement-in auxiliary kitchen about $1,500 

Motion by Joe Walesewicz  2nd by Jack Prospero to request a meeting with the county, renovation 

committee & legion to discuss the future of the Memorial Building.  Motion Carried   

Motion by Dorothy Walesewicz and 2nd by Prospero to finish the auxiliary kitchen floor.  Traczyk & 

Mullard voted Nay.  Motion Carried.    

Acoustics-Paul Sturgul gave the renovation committee $1,000 for acoustics, but the cost will exceed this 

amount.  Joe Walesewicz suggested this project be put on the back burner. 

Bill Newhouse will donate another church bench.  And Dorothy will accept it and find a proper place for 

it.   



Public comment-none 

A possible county  meeting date-Oct 16, 2013 

Paul Mullard tentatively set our next meeting on Nov. 4th 2013. 


